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Thursday 15th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to be participating again in our Mini Marathon (Sponsored Fun Run) on Thursday 

5th June 2025. This much-loved event is a fantastic opportunity for all our pupils to get active and have 

fun, while raising money for a great cause. Every child will be encouraged to take part by completing 

a sponsored route around the school field and buildings—whether they choose to run, walk, or do a 

bit of both! 

 

We’ll have a dedicated Parent Spectator Zone on the school field, so you can cheer your child on as 

they complete their laps. If you’d prefer to walk or run alongside your child, you’re more than welcome 

to join in and support them on their journey. 

 

Preschool children are very welcome to attend and enjoy the atmosphere, though they won’t be able 

to take part in the laps. Both parents and carers are welcome to accompany their child if they wish. 

 

If you’d like to take part, please complete the form HERE.  Parents will be admitted between 8:45 a.m. 

and 8:55 a.m.— please note that we will be unable to allow entry after this time, to ensure our 

children remain safe. 

 

 Runs will follow the schedule below: - 

 

EYFS –    9:00 a.m.  - 1 lap around the school field  

Key Stage 1 -  9:15 a.m. – 2 laps around the school field 

Lower Key Stage 2 -  9:30 a.m. – 3 laps around the school field 

Upper Key Stage 2 -  9:45 a.m. – 4 laps around the school field 

 

Finally, please help the children to gather as many sponsors as they can (Sponsorship Form included). 

All the fundraising from this event will be spent directly on the children. Our plan is to spend the 

money on reading material to support the curriculum.  

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any questions or comments. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Stuart Mallott 

Principal 
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